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January 3, 2022 

 

Dear Armada Area School Families,    

Happy New Year!  I hope everyone was able to enjoy winter break.  There have been reports in the news 

that COVID-19 quarantine periods are going to be reduced to five days, but that is not the case for K-12 

school districts.  We will continue to follow the Macomb County Health Department’s recommendations 

and have the same isolation and quarantine protocols that we have utilized for the entire 2021-22 

school year.  You may want to strongly consider having your child(ren) wear a mask at school the next 

several weeks, but masks will continue to be optional for students. 

If your child is not feeling well, please do not send him/her to school.  We have done a great job keeping 

our schools safe and I’m sure by working together, we will continue to do so.   

If you have any questions, ideas, or concerns, my door is open.  I can be reached by phone at 586-784-

2112 or via email at mmusary@armadaschools.org.  

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G. Musary, Ed.S. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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